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July 8, 1975

Mr. Rugene ]J. Zdilax
10035 126th Avenue §.E.
Renton, Waahington 98055

Dear Mr. Zdilar:

Since Mr. Walker retired from Remington in January of this year, your
letter was forwarded to me for reply.

We are very iappy to hear of your sattefaction with the Model 700
Remington rifles that you have purchased. Iam sorrxy to have to repost
‘ tat Remington does not have any plans (o offer the Madel 700 {n 6mm Rem.
( caliber in & left-hand version in the near future.
Thank you for your interest {n Remington products.

Sincerely,

Jo A. Stekl
[lion Research Division

JAS/nl
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